
 

 

In Loving Memory 

of our Sister Dorothy Mokhere CPS 

who died on 17 November 2022 in the Convent 
Mariannhill 

   

 

 

Sr Dorothy expressed the wish that no obituary be written about her. Some years ago, 

when she was still well, she wrote: 

“I request, and it is my earnest desire, that no obituary should be written about me. I 

ask the Community to pray for me, that my soul may find a place of rest in Him, Whom 

I have tried to serve to the best of my ability.” 

Sr Dorothy was born on 01 January 1934. She entered our Congregation in Mariannhill 

on the Feast of the Sacred Heart in June 1957. On 6 January 1959 she was received 

into the novitiate in Mthatha and made her First Profession on 06.01.1961 and her 

Final Profession on 08.07.1966.  

Sr Dorothy spent most of her life teaching. In 2015 she became bedridden. 

 

May God bless and reward Sr Dorothy for the many years she lived and served 

faithfully as Missionary Sisters of the Precious Blood. May He reward her also for the 

many years of suffering. 

R.I.P. 

 

 

  

  


